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Tuesday, January 24, 2023
 
TO:         TOTAL CAMPUS DEANS

ASSISTANT DEANS
GRADUATE DEPARTMENT AND GROUP CHAIRS
GRADUATE PROGRAM ADVISORS 
GRADUATE COORDINATORS
GRADUATE STUDENT EMPLOYMENT STAFF
GRADUATE STUDENT SUPPORT LIST
DEPARTMENT BUSINESS OFFICERS
ASSISTANT DEAN OF MEDICAL EDUCATION
 

FR:          JAMES ANTONY, Dean of Graduate Education and Postdoctoral Affairs (GEPA)
 
SUBJ:     Important Message about GEPA Collab Migration
 
As you may have read in a recent email, the IT Services instance of Confluence
(collab.ucsd.edu) migrated to a new cloud-based version last weekend. GEPA heavily utilizes
this tool for communication with our campus partners and will be working over the coming
weeks to ensure a smooth transition. Links with the prefix “collab.ucsd.edu” like
https://collab.ucsd.edu/x/voOQAg will soon be outdated and eventually will break. Should
you notice a broken link with this prefix on the GEPA website or elsewhere, please submit a
SNOW ticket with the subject “GEPA Collab link Broken.” Thank you in advance for your
patience as we work to update all the instances of these links.
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